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JC/jfh 
 
13 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Reading and Phonics Workshop 
 
We are writing to invite you to attend our Reading and Phonics workshop. 

The aim of the session is to introduce you to phonics and how we teach reading in 

school. We also aim to equip you with the skills and knowledge to support your 

child with reading at home. You will receive your child’s home reading pack and we 

will explain the exciting reward systems we have in place to acknowledge and 

praise the children’s efforts. 

The meeting will be held in the school hall on Monday 10th October at 2:45pm. At 

the end of the session you will have the opportunity to ask questions and talk with 

the team before collecting your child in the usual way. 

Please return the slip below by Monday 3rd October. We look forward to seeing you 

there.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs A Spicer    Miss T Fancey 
Leader of English             Leader of Early Years 

 
STAMSHAW INFANT SCHOOL READING AND PHONICS WORKSHOP 

 
Monday 10 October 2022 

 
Child’s name ………………………………………………………………  Class ……… 
 

I shall attend       
 

I cannot attend 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………. Date ………….. 


